Letter of Intent
DeThomas Investments, LLC
State Route 20 (Buford Highway at Ramp “Z”)
Tax Parcel R7012 017

The Applicant and Owner seek rezoning to BG to allow the relocation of a billboard sign.
An existing non-conforming sign is “grandfathered” at a location along Highway GA Hwy. 20.
The proposed rezoning would allow the City to permit a new location for that sign more in
conformance with the purpose and intent of the City’s sign ordinance.

The Applicant respectfully requests approval of the rezoning to permit the sign as shown
on the site plan. The Applicant would be happy to meet with City staff, Planning Commission
members, Council members and any neighboring property owners as necessary.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.
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